
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

There will be no school on Monday of this week. We will have a teacher workday. 

 

This week we are celebrating Red Ribbon Week at JMS. Red Ribbon Week is a nationwide week 

of awareness for the dangers of Drugs, Alcohol and Tobacco. We will be celebrating with a spirit 

week and invite students to dress up according the following themes. Tuesday we will wear neon 

because our future is too bright for drugs. On Wednesday we will wear pajamas because we are 

dreaming of a world without drugs, alcohol and tobacco. Thursday is Halloween and we will be 

wearing orange and black. Finally, Drugs are out in our House so wear your house colors or 

house gear. We can't wait to learn more and take part in a week of awareness! 

 

Fundraiser items are in and will be ready for pickup during the following times: 

 

October 31st : 9:30 am- 11:00 am 

                           3:30 pm - 5:30 pm 

 

November 1st : 9:00 - 10:00  

                            11:00 am - 12:30 

                             3:00 pm- 6:00 pm 

 

Football will play at Southwest Middle School on Wednesday. Girls’ soccer and boys’ volleyball 

will play at home against Northwest on Tuesday and at Mendenhall on Thursday.  

 

Don’t forget to save November 7th from 5-6:30 for The Ultimate Fine Arts, CTE, and Physical 

Education Family Fun Night. Food will be provided with an RSVP. An RSVP link is included in 

this week’s weekly email update and will also be posted to our website and Facebook page.  
https://bit.ly/2NbZRIf  
 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 
 

https://bit.ly/2NbZRIf

